
Monday 30th March 2020 

 

Dear Class 3 and Class 4, 

 

Hello all! I hope you’ve all made the most of the weekend. I know it can’t be easy 
not being able to do all of the things that you normally do but I’m sure you’ve all 
found new ways to entertain yourselves. Perhaps you could invent your own little 
book or blog of instructions of something new that you’ve learnt to do or play 
that you could email to friends. You may have seen on TV that many people are 
writing poems about inspiring people to be positive and thanking the people like 
supermarket workers and hospital staff who have become heroes. Perhaps you 
could try to write a poem about the things that make you hopeful and thankful. 

If you are running out of ideas, you could check out the Scout Association 
website. The Scouts, Cubs, Guides and Brownies are all about the great outdoors 
but they have recognised that we are now asked to stay indoors so they have 
put together a section of their website called ‘The Great Indoors’. This gives 
you some easy ideas of things that you can do in your home or garden. The link is 
https://www.scouts.org.uk/the-great-indoors Activities include ‘Snap Happy’ 
which teaches you photography skills, ‘Storm in a teacup’ where you can make a 
homemade tornado and ‘Teeny tiny twig rafts’ where you use twigs and leaves 
from your garden to build a miniature raft and make it watertight. There are 
many other practical activities too.  

Have fun trying some of these out.  

Keep helping your parents and carers and keep safe and well. 

 

See you soon, 

Mrs Henden 


